
 
Notice Regarding Access to the Courthouse 

Maine Courthouses remain open to the public for limited hours only.  
Many proceedings have been postponed or cancelled. Please see www.courts.maine.gov/covid19 for more 

information. 
 

This week’s hours are listed on the English-language sign posted next to this notice. 
 

During this public health emergency, we pledge to do all we can to keep our employees and the public that come to 
our courthouses healthy and safe. 

 
Therefore, please DO NOT enter a courthouse if you: 

• Have traveled from an area with widespread COVID-19 contagion within the last 14 days; 
• Reside or have had close contact with someone who has traveled from an area with widespread COVID-19 

contagions within the last 14 days; or 
• Have been asked to self-quarantine by any hospital or health agency; or 
• Have been diagnosed with, or have had contact with, anyone who has been diagnosed with COVID-19; or 
• You are experiencing any acute respiratory illness symptoms (i.e. cough, shortness of breath), flu-like symptoms, 

have a fever, or are coughing or sneezing. 
 
If any of these apply to you, please contact the Court at 207-753-2999 and ask for a Language Line interpreter 
to reschedule your service or appearance to a later date. Telephonic interpretation services will be provided. 
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